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       August, 2025 

 

Dear Members of the Class of 2029, 

 

 Welcome to Lower Cape May Regional High School! 

 

 I am inviting you to attend the LCMRHS orientation program for freshmen students on 

Monday, August 25, 2025, beginning at 9:00 a.m.  Parents may drop off their teenagers at the 

front of the PAC between 8:30 a.m. and 9:00 a.m.  The program will conclude at 12:30 p.m., at 

which time parents may pick up their children.  This program will be helpful in a variety of 

ways.  We look forward to sharing some of our thoughts about the opportunities available to you 

the next year.  Secondly, it will give you the chance to meet some people who will be important 

to you this year.  You will meet the following: the superintendent, the assistant principals, the 

athletic director, guidance counselors, your senior class peer mentors, and some of your 

academic teachers. 

 

 Perhaps of most immediate help to you will be a tour of the building and the opportunity 

to become familiar with the location of the rooms you are assigned to for classes.  I strongly urge 

you to take advantage of this opportunity.  Toward the end of the program, all freshmen will be 

invited to join your peer mentors for a light lunch in our cafeteria.  Throughout the program, peer 

mentors will engage 9th graders in a variety of meaningful and fun activities designed to aid with 

the transition to high school. 

 

 You are on the brink of beginning four of the most exciting and important years of your 

life.  I believe we offer everything for you to have a successful high school career.  We offer a 

superior academic and extra-curricular schedule that will lead to success after you have finished 

high school.  The key ingredient in determining that success is you and the attitude you bring to 

school the first day and every day.  I hope to see you all here on August 25th. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

        

 

       Lawrence Ziemba 

       Principal 
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